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Cassandra Heyne 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
Cassandra.Heyne@Spacex.com  

1 (202) 649-2696 

July 29, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell  
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
612 Woodland Square Loops SE 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. 220004 FCC Form 481 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Starlink Services, LLC (“Starlink”) hereby informs the Washington Utilities & Transportation 
Commission (“Commission”) that it is not required to file the Federal Communications Commission’s 
Form 481 by July 29, 2022, because Starlink has not yet been authorized to receive Rural Digital 
Opportunity Fund (“RDOF”) high-cost Universal Service Fund support. Starlink did not receive any high-
cost support in 2021, nor has it been issued a Study Area Code for Washington. Starlink anticipates 
receiving authorization for RDOF and respectfully requests the Commission recertify Starlink as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier for receipt of federal high-cost funds.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

____________________________________ 

Cassandra Heyne, Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
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